
   2017 Berger-Stein Series 

Notice to Competitors #2 

3/3/17 

Rule 8.1 from the Notice of Race for the 2017 Del Rey Yacht Club Berger-Stein Series is 
replaced with: 

8.1 Boats in the PHRF Division will be scored with 2017 “Random Leg Course” Area B ratings; 
for boats from outside Area B regional base ratings will be used with relevant Area B 
adjustments applied. Boats in the Cruising Division will be scored with 2016 MDR validated 
ratings for the entire series. 

This change only effects the Cruising Division. 

Series Chair:  Tucker Strasser, Phone: 310.720.1566, Email: 
rtswoodworking@gmail.com 
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